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15th September 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re: Homework 
 
Welcome back to the start of a new academic year.  We hope that you are well and that your child is 
enjoying the return to school. 
 
To support learning in the classroom, we will begin setting homework for students from Monday 18th 
September. The timetable for this is attached and can be find via: https://tinyurl.com/cncshomework 
You can identify the days that subject groups will be set homework. We will also record homework on 
Class Charts and in personal organisers.  
 
The majority of the homework set will be completed and submitted electronically. To support this, we 
will be relaunching our after-school homework club. This will now take place in the library from 
Monday to Thursday until 4pm. 
 
We use a number of different online platforms for homework. If you have issues accessing these 
platforms, please email us via studentapp@cncs.school  
 
Homework is a valuable part of school life and helps support students to develop skills in preparation 
for assessments. Students completion of homework is monitored and the following process will be 
used: 
 

• If a student completes their homework on time, they will be rewarded an aspire point. 

• If a student does not complete homework by the deadline the student will have a 50-minute 
detention, which will take place after-school on a Thursday.   

 
Please remember that you can monitor your child’s homework via Class Charts. Further details can be 
found here on pages 6-10: https://bit.ly/3jLnysw  
 
We hope you find this information helpful.  If you have any questions about homework, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mr S McDonnell        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher        Headteacher 
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Year 10 Homework Allocation 
Homework will be set 

- Weekly by: English, Maths, Science and RE 
- Fortnightly by: all other subjects.  
 
Year 10 students should spend approximately 40 minutes on 
each piece of homework.  
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